
 

 

 

JUNE 16, 2018 
NWS CHICAGO 
AVIATION 
WORKSHOP AT 
LEWIS UNIVERSITY 
The NWS needs your input! 

In addition to hearing about the latest aviation services from 

a variety of NWS offices, you can provide crucial input that 

will help the NWS identify how to display the next generation 

of aviation weather forecasts, and how future aviation 

websites will look and function.   

Please Register at: 

https://www.weather.gov/lot/general_aviation_workshop 

Space is limited so please register early! 

 

Have a say in the 

next aviation 

forecast website! 

──── 

Interact with NWS, 

FAA, & Aviation 

Weather Center 

employees 

──── 

Learn about latest 

services from the 

ZAU Center Weather 

Service Unit & 

Aviation Weather 

Center 

──── 

Please bring a 

laptop or tablet to 

the workshop 

LEWIS UNIVERSITY 

Harold Washington 

Aviation Rooms 

1 University Pkwy 

Romeoville, IL 60446 

June 16, 2018  

8AM-12:30PM 

https://www.weather.gov/lot/general_aviation_workshop


 

 

 


